EMBRACE CHALLENGE,
DISCOVER YOURSELF.

Greetings from the College Office!

We are a few weeks away from the start of the school year, and we really look forward to having our campus
busy again with students and families.

*COLLEGE OFFICE RELOCATION — We are now located in Albright Hall *

Seniors, parents and family members

Please continue to meet and stay in contact with your counselor. We are around to help!
Reminder —the main college essay and Common Application should be completed before the start of the
school year. This will allow students time to work on extra essays that certain colleges require from their

applicants.

Common Application link to create an account - https://www.commonapp.org/

Put this event on your calendars!
Financial Aid Night: September 24t at 7 p.m. in the FPAC

Links to FAFSA and CSS Profile — Financial aid applications.
FAFSA - https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
CSS Profile - https://cssprofile.collegeboard.org/

Juniors, parents and family members

Please continue to meet and stay in contact with your counselor. We are here to help!

Seniors, juniors, parents and family members

Testing and prep classes: There are a few last test dates for seniors to improve their scores, and for juniors to
get started.

SAT Test dates: August 24, October 5, November 2 and December 7.
These tests are run by the College Board, not Nichols School. You will have to register for these tests
privately. Click here: https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register
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ACT TEST dates: September 14 (late registration deadline is August 30), October 26 and December 14. These
tests are run by ACT, not Nichols School. You will have to register for these tests privately. See link below.
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html#dates

*Nichols School does offer all juniors the ACT test in February. The test takes place on February 25, 2020. We
will register students for this test.

Brian Eldridge, our test prep tutor, will be running prep classes on campus before the October and
November SAT Tests and before the October and December ACT Tests.

SAT -5 day class — September 19, 24, 26 October 1 and 3 (6 p.m.—7:30 p.m.)
ACT - 5 day class — October 10, 15, 17, 22, 24 (6 p.m.—7:30 p.m.)
*Please put these dates on your calendar. We will let you know when the registration link is open for these

classes.

Juniors, sophomores, parents and family members

All juniors and sophomores will take the PSAT (Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test) on October 16 during
the morning. We will register all students for this test.

Brian Eldridge, our test prep tutor, will be offering two prep classes on October 13 (9 a.m. —10:30 a.m. or 11
a.m.—12:30 p.m.)

*Please put these dates on your calendar. We will let you know when the registration link is open for these
classes.

Freshman, parents and family members

Welcome to Nichols School!
Please stop by our office to talk and ask questions.

Keep enjoying the summer and we will see you all on campus soon!

The College Office Team
Mike, Joel, Meg, Anne
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